
GeorgianCollege.ca

The FIRST Robotics competition needs 
close to 100 student and employee 
volunteers to help teams of high school 
builders compete for glory.

WHAT’S IN IT FOR YOU?
•	 Georgian students can include this 
	 experience on their co-curricular record
•	 FREE food
•	 Plus, you get to see cool robots in action!

ACCELERATE 
YOUR SUCCESS

March 3 to 5, 2023 | Barrie Campus

TO SIGN UP, VISIT  
GeorgianCollege.ca/firstrobotics

FOR MORE INFORMATION, EMAIL  
Volunteer Coordinator Deb Bronee: 
debbronee@outlook.com

ROBOTS ARE 
RETURNING 
TO THE BARRIE 
CAMPUS...AND 
HUMANS ARE 
NEEDED AS 
VOLUNTEERS!

THE ROBOTS 
ARE COMING!


